NANCE FAMILY NOTES FROM THE FIELD JUNE 2025

WELCOME TO OUR

June Newsletter

Things here in Barcelona seem to be picking up quickly. This month, classes at the RKR
Training Center officially kicked off! It has been a great time of learning, fellowship, and
spiritual impartation. The sessions have been eye-opening, and we are incredibly grateful
to be here in Barcelona with the Ueckers and all the other AIMers. Our Regional Directors,
Bro. and Sis. Harrod, joined us for a session where they shared their missionary journey,
burden for the European region, and some great practical advice. We also had the Director
of Short-term Missions, Bro. Poitras, join us for a session where he provided some great
principles for those in missions.

We were also blessed to have Garrett’s parents visit this month, and they helped watch the
boys while we were in training. It was fun showing them around Barcelona outside of our
training sessions and the boys enjoyed the quality time with their memaw and pops.

Thank you for your continued support and prayer! Without you, none of this would be
possible.



In one of our sessions at the RKR
Center, we discussed “Who is Your
Neighbor?”. Afterwards, we had a
powerful moment of prayer as we
prayed for unreached people groups
across the globe.

This month, we picked up our residency
cards. This is a tremendous milestone
for us, as these cards are required for
many things here in Spain. One of those
was that we needed to have these cards
to stay for the duration of our Visa.

Prayer Points:

Pray for the people we have made contact
with so far. One in particular, our neighbor,
is showing great interest in a Bible study
and attending church with us. Pray this
happens in the coming days!




GW'’s Sunday School class held a special It has not taken long for Los

service for Pentecost Sunday with the Pentecostales de Barcelona (LPBCN) to
theme of Pentecostés Otra Vez, or feel like home. Each week, both Emily and
Pentecost Again! They had a time of I genuinely look forward to gathering
worship, alesson, and a time of prayer with the saints for worship and

where one of the children received the fellowship. We’re so thankful for the new
Holy Spirit. GW has enjoyed attending friendships forming in our local church
Sunday School here in Barcelona, and we and are excited about the chance to

are grateful for all he is learning! become more involved as we continue

serving here.
During our main service on Pentecost
Sunday, we had one young man baptised in
the only saving name of Jesus! Praise God!

Ways to Support Us

. Join with us in Prayer! Your prayers work!

« You can call Global Missions at 636-229-7900 to
make a donation over the phone. Account # 365475

. Scan the QR Code. There are options there to sign
up as both a PIM or give a one-time donation.

« You can become a partner at
https://www.aim2go.org/give/enroll/

@fromthefieldmissions | nanceharvest@gmail.com | (832) 477-8450




